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HOW CAN I REACH BEAUTIFUL SAVIOR?

Phone:  480-967-2660; Email:  office@beautifulsaviortempe.org                                                                    or check us out on the WEB: www.beautifulsaviortempe.org 

Mail or in person at: 1337 W. 11th St., Tempe, AZ  85281

Church offices are open Monday-Friday 8:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m.
FELLOWSHIP HOUR SPONSORS sign-up sheet for December is on the bulletin board in the fellowship hall or let Dorothy know which Sunday you can volunteer for: December signups that still need sponsor is the 1st,  15th,  22nd & 29th.  Please sign-up in the fellowship hall or Call Dorothy at 602-276-7076. 

 ***If you put food in the refrigerators please put your name and the date you put it in on the items!

                                                                                                                                              Thank you, Dorothy

ATTENDANCE:

Average attendance for Worship Services--60; Average attendance for Adult Bible Study—9. 
DECEMBER HAPPENINGS AT BEAUTIFUL SAVIOR:

December 8th -- LWML Annual Potluck Christmas Dinner – after the service
 
December 4th, 11th & 18th: Midweek Advent services at Noon & 7 p.m., with a soup lunch/dinner at 
                                           11 a.m. 6 p.m.

December 24th:  Candlelight Christmas Eve. Worship at 8 p.m.

December 25th:  Christmas Day Worship at 10 a.m.
SEPTEMBER 29TH IS THE 5TH SUNDAY OF THE MONTH WITH HYMN FEST 

There will be a “selection” box in 

The narthex where hymn 

Selections can be made
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If anyone wishes to make a 

Hymn request follow the 

Instructions on the email or

Place a suggestion in the box.

Or Email the office with your

Selection at:

office@beautifulsaviortempe.org
Put Hymn title and number

Put from which book:

LSB or TOSB (The Other Song Book) & hymn number

Put YOUR name
HIGHLIGHTS OF THE NOVEMBER 2019 COUNCIL MEETING:
The regular BSLC Council meeting was held November 19th. Highlights of the meeting are:

· Pastor Misch thanked the Council and the Congregation for supporting him during his ministry at Beautiful Savior

· Pastor has given Marsha his home address in North Carolina

· Treasurer reported a negative YTD balance of ($2383.61)

· 2020 budget has been loaded into Treasurer’s QuickBooks program

· Elders continue to study 1 Timothy during their meetings and are assigning responsibilities during pastor transition

· Stewardship delivered shoes, hoodies, and other clothing to Gililland and Holdeman

· 2020 offering envelopes will be distributed in December.

· Don Calender has joined the Board of Trustees

· LWML members attended the Fall Rally in Apache Junction

· LWML will be hosting the congregation Christmas potluck on Dec. 8th and will be furnishing the meats and beverages

· Eight members attended the November LWML meeting and heard a presentation by Tomomi Tsuchio on Japanese beauty standards and how to continue exercising as we age

· PTC will organize the Christmas decorating on Nov. 30th and have refurbished some of decorations

· BSLC will provide fresh fruit and vegetables to be added to the Tempe High Holiday Food boxes on Saturday, Nov. 23rd, 9:15 A.M.

· The Council approved a contract with Pastor Peter Spallek to serve as vacancy pastor.

If you are interested in receiving the Council minutes and report packets please contact Sandra Wardwell at 480-334-4176 or s.wardwell@asu.edu 

BOARD OF FINANCE: 
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Total Thru October, Budget: $157,626, Income: $145,511 Difference: ($12,115)
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Thru October, Income: $145,511 Expenses: $147,991 Difference: ($2,480)
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     WOMEN IN MISSION (LWML) 

Four members attended the LWML Zone Fall Celebration Oct. 26th at Mt. View Lutheran, Apache Junction. The Ingathering for the Fall Celebration will be “Purses of Hope”.  Fifty-seven purses were assembled and donated to the Genesis Project. 


One member attended the WML meeting at Christ Church on Nov. 9th to hear Amy Formella of Lutheran Bible Translators. She spoke at our LWML several years ago and has been working in Sierra Leone, Africa, helping with the translation of the Bible into the Mende language. 


Our November meeting featured Tomomi Tsuchio, a certified personal trainer who spoke about keeping fit as we age. She also described her experience growing up in Japan and the Japanese beauty standards for women.


We will be hosting the annual Christmas potluck Dec. 8th following the worship service and meeting with Pastor Frank. LWML will provide the meats and beverages. A sign up sheet will be posted for the side dishes and desserts.


Our next regular meeting is Saturday, Jan. 18th. Christians Caring for Seniors event will be held at Gethsemane Church on Jan. 25th. More information will be provided soon.


Thank you for your support of LWML!

Sandra Wardwell, Acting President

(480-334-4176 or s.wardwell@asu.edu )
PRAYER CHAIN:
Beautiful Savior Church has an active prayer chain sponsored by LWML and the BSLC Stewardship Committee.  

Men and women can be members of the Prayer Chain.  To request to be a member of the Prayer Chain, and/or request a prayer, please call or email Gladys Meyer (480 897-2236, geneglad@q.com) or the church office (480 967-2660, office@beautifulsaviortempe.org).  Members will receive the prayer requests by email unless their preference is to receive them by telephone. A small email devotion is sent out to all prayer chain members every Monday. 

Prayers can be praise or adoration (Psalm 136), thanksgiving (Psalm 118), request for God’s help (Psalm 22) and intercession in which we pray for others (Psalm 82), (From Luther’s Small Catechism).

God our Father hears the prayers of His children and answers in His own way and in His own time, “Before they call I will answer; while they are yet speaking I will hear,” (Isaiah 65:24).  PRAYER IS POWERFUL!

                               You’re invited to a Christmas Cantata 

                                           Hosanna Lutheran Church 

                               9601 E. Brown Rd. Mesa, AZ 85207

                                       Performances will be held on:

                               Saturday, December 14th at 4:00 p.m.
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